E.

COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

4th July, 1939.

Dear Sir,

: I duly received your letter of the 2lst
ultimn,%%hgh plan, in duplicate, edvised therein showing
fuel oll tank srrangements proposed by Messrs. A/B,
Lindholmens Varv for their Yard No. 964, and I have to
inform you that this plan will be approved provided the
arrangements be as shown and amended thereon, and the
remsining requirements of Section 20 of the Rules (1938«9)
be complied with so far as they are applicable.

One copy of the plan is being returned
to you under separate cover.
I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

S. Townshend, Esq.,
GOTHENBURG .




